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HPV Vaccinations 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

The immunisation team will be in school on Wednesday 30th June 2021. This will be to carry out the 

second dose of the HPV vaccination for those year 9 students that received their first dose in year 

8. If your child had their first dose in year 8, the team already have consent and no further action is 

required.  

 

If your child has not yet received their first dose of the HPV vaccine, this can also be carried out on 

Wednesday 30th June. Please complete a consent form using the following link: 

https://forms.mpft.nhs.uk/. You will need this code PAUY9HPV1P which identifies your child’s school. Please 

be aware the cut off for this link is 1pm on Tuesday 29th June 2021.  

 

If you are having trouble accessing the on line booking system or experience difficulties using the system, 

there is a user guide available at https://www.mpft.nhs.uk/services/school-age-immunisation.  

Please note that should you have any queries the school will not be able to answer these, please email 

school.immunisation@mpft.nhs.uk or call 0300 124 0366.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

 

Hayley Cooper-Percival 

Assistant Headteacher: SENCO 

 

 

 

https://forms.mpft.nhs.uk/
https://www.mpft.nhs.uk/services/school-age-immunisation
mailto:school.immunisation@mpft.nhs.uk

